
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment 

Water Quality Control Division (WQCD) 

Public Notice No. CO-5-2015 
Denver, Colorado                                        May 1, 2015 

 

This notice states that the CDPHE intends to issue, deny, modify, revoke and reissue, terminate or reissue, Colorado Discharge 

Permit System permits, pursuant to the Clean Water Act, and the Colorado Water Quality Control Act.  All permits are 

subject to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) review. WQCD has made tentative determinations in conjunction 

with EPA that limitations and conditions imposed in these permits implement all applicable statutes and regulations and 

water-quality standards.  Written comments or written requests for a public meeting on the tentative determination are to be 

submitted to WQCD by July 1, 2015.  Also, written comments must be received by this date from any person who believes the 

proposed actions have the potential to cause material injury to a water right. Additional information is available at the County 

Clerk and Recorder’s office of the county in which the proposed discharge is to occur or at the WQCD’s office (contact 

Loretta Houk, 303-692-3531): The mailing address for written public comments is – CDPHE, WQCD-P-B2, 4300 Cherry 

Creek Drive South, Denver, Colorado 80246-1530.    The website to view the public notice and drafts can be located at 

https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/cdphe/wq-public-notice-actions 

 
 

Permit 

Number 

Action 

Permittee 

Facility 

County/Counties 

Discharge to 

Permit 

Writer/ 

Contact 

Notice 

End Date 

COR090000 

Renewal 

CDPS General Permit – Stormwater 

Discharges Associated with Municipal 

Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4s) 

Statewide 

Statewide Discharge 

Lisa Knerr 6/30/2015 

COR080000 

Renewal 

CDPS General Permit  - Stormwater 

Associated with Municipal Separate 

Storm Sewer Systems (MS4s) that 

discharge to the Cherry Creek Reservoir 

Drainage Basin 

Douglas, Arapahoe and 

Denver 

Cherry Creek Drainage 

Basin 

Kendra Kelly 6/30/2015 

 


